Jerry Young
Declaration for Water Committee

I've owned two homes and a few properties in Lake Limerick since the early 1990’s. I've always
enjoyed being part of Lake Limerick’s small community, especially enjoying the lakes and the
great neighbors. I'm an avid walker and take advantage of our quiet location.

I'd like the possibility of serving on the Water committee. It would be a privilege and allow me
the chance to give back to the community. My goals are to help it stay strong now, and for all
the families who will come in the next decades. Especially our infrastructure.

My professional background is in heavy construction, primarily as a crane operator. Operating
heavy equipment has been a large part of my work history and I’'m proudly a longtime member
of Operating Engineers International Local 3 (union).

I've been a job foreman and superintendent. Project and construction management is my
specialty. For example, | worked for 6 years at Washington state’s Grand Coulee Dam, and |
bring a wealth of experience in facilities work at water treatment plants. | think this will be a
strength in my aims to support the Water system.

I have worked from SE Alaska to southern California. Though I've enjoyed many wonderful
places and met amazing people, I've always looked forward to my returns to my home at Lake
Limerick, with its beauty and community.

Nothing quite compares to my life here at Lake Limerick.

Thank you for your consideration,

Jerry Young
Division 3, Lot 342

March 13, 2023




